Emerald Class Newsletter
8.09.2017 — Term 1

What have we been learning?

It has been a great start to the term, the children have settled really well and are keen to learn. We have
explored the classroom and got used to the difference in routines and responsibilities. One of the new and
exciting things in year 1 is toast! The children can bring in 10p to get a piece of toast at break time or fruit
is still available for free to eat.

Thank you for all your support in the brilliant learning over the summer! The children have all shared what
they found out with each other.

Unfortunately we have a cheeky octopus in our classroom and has been a bit mischievous so the children
have been sorting out problems he has caused. The children have also been very helpful with the other sea
creatures and some endangered animals.

It was great to see the children so excited to visit the computer suite and decided to design posters to help
people stay safe and have fun when using the laptops!

Next Week

On Monday the children will be having a submariner visit us to tell us all about what it is like to travel in a
submarine before we travel in ours!

We will continue with our understanding of numbers to 100 using place value and will begin to look at the
features of animal groups.



Dates for you Diary

Tuesday 12t September — 9am — Parent Helper meeting

Thursday 14% September — 3:40 — Meet the teacher — please collect your children and go to the main
entrance of the school to sign in. — | look forward to meeting you all!!



